
Penticton Indian Band 
RR# 2 Site 80 Comp 16, Penticton BC, V2A 6J7 
Tel: (250) 493-0048 Fax: (250) 493-2882 
Carlene George – Property Taxation 
Officer/Administrator Ext. 150  
Email: cgeorge@pib.ca 
Office Hours: Monday to Friday - 9:00am to 5:00pm 

 
 
 

** 2014 assessment notices have gone 
out.  Taxpayers have until Jan 31st 2014 
to appeal their assessment notice.  Please 
review your assessment notice for more 
information and instruction. 

** Deadline to apply for 2013 Home 
Owner Grant and Additional Home Owner 
Grant was January 10th 2014.  Unpaid 
Taxpayers no longer qualify for these 
2013 grants.  Check the back of your 
2014 tax notice for 2014 Grant deadlines.  

Tulo Centre of Indigenous Economics and 
Thompson Rivers University have created a 
working relationship to develop a 
certificate program in First Nation Tax 
Administration.  

 
Upcoming Courses/Classes… 

• March 10 to 14, 2014 - ECON 2640: 
Residential and Commercial Development 
(on campus)  

The First Nation Tax Commission has developed 
a student bursary program to provide financial 
support to property tax administrators working 
in First Nations in Canada to attend courses in 
property tax administration and First Nation 
economics.  

For more information on upcoming courses and 
the FNTC Bursary Program check out the 
website: www.tulo.ca  

“Our ability to collect property tax is only as 
good as our ability to implement and enforce 
our property taxation by-laws” 

 

PIB PROPERTY TAX OFFICE 
CLOSED: 

Thursday Jan 23rd 2014 
From 9:00am to 5:00pm 

 

Wednesday Jan 29th 2014 
From1:00pm to 5:00pm 

 

Thursday Jan 30th 2014 
From1:00pm to 5:00pm 

 
** Taxpayers can pay your property 
taxes online, at the RBC Bank, or by 
mailing it in, until the office is 
reopened. 
 
Visit the Penticton Indian Band Property 
Taxation page for more information and 
links to informative websites: www.pib.ca  
 
The property taxation cycle continues… 

January 2014 

 

 


